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Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]File No.OZS-2021-0005

From: mansoor ameer sulthan   
Sent: 2021/06/09 11:23 AM 
To: Li, Xinyue (Jenny) <Xinyue.Li@brampton.ca>; Fay, Peter <Peter.Fay@brampton.ca>; MayorBrown 
<MayorBrown@brampton.ca>; Palleschi, Michael - Councillor <Michael.Palleschi@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]File No.OZS-2021-0005 

After Greetings, 
I am really sorry for the Day of 07th June 2021 Meeting, which is for the above mentioned subject and my audio 
was not properly set, I could not able to share my thoughts. 

My concern about the Proposed 35 single-detached dwellings are not a problem for the community, Except to 
consideration to have a along side a trail for walking to reduce people crowd in future park and a safety. Growing 
crime in the city and increasing weed shops and cars are run over in  walk ways. Please try best to have walking 
trail along the green space with a cross bridge and some relax benches. 

The proposed future town house block containing 37 units, is a high risk for the safety. Because of entire units 
have only one entrance through McLaughlin. The entrance is very near from Mayfield. At present have only 
single track at McLaughlin. Entrance to the dwelling is from only south McLaughlin,  Before constructing this 
dwelling have to wide Mayfield and traffic signal lighting system and also widen McLaughlin, Two track for traffic 
flow to south and one track to dwelling entrance and also need for the residents a park. They resident have lock 
to any park near by. 

This is think i like to express at the meeting, unfortunately my mic was in disabled. 
Hope the administration of Brampton may give priority for the request and this request not only from me. I have 
been consulted with some of area residents. 
Thanks. 
Mansoor Ameersulthan. 


